TRURO CEMETERY MINUTES

September 16,2014

Present: Bob Masson , Elizabeth Haskell, Miles Mckay and Maureen Burgess

The secretary minutes were distributed, read and accepted. The activity report was given out and discussed and explained. All reports were accepted. There have been seven new burials: Naomi Perry, Christin Ringdahl, Miriam Olsen, Richard Keating, Rachael Levy, Alta and Joseph Jablow. Two lots were sold, two at Snow Cemetery and one at Congregational Cemetery.

There was a discussion about the transferring of funds held by the Town of Truro to First Parish Congregatgional Church.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 The next meeting will be January

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Haskell, secretary

Robert Masson, Chairman

Miles McKay